
Know your rights and take care when
buying online, warns Trading Standards
Service

The Department for the Economy’s Trading Standards Service is advising
consumers to take extra precautions and know their rights when buying goods
from an online marketplace or social media platform.

£90,000 resurfacing scheme on A3 Cavan
Road

A £90,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the A3 Cavan Road, Fermanagh will
commence on Monday 16 December 2019.

The Department for Infrastructure
announces the appointment of Chair to
Board of Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners (LPHC)

The Permanent Secretary has appointed Bonnie Anley to serve a second term on
the LPHC Board.

Applicants sought for Chair of
Southern Health and Social Care Trust

This week the Department of Health has announced that it is seeking
applicants for the role of Chair of the Board of the Southern Health and
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Social Care Trust.

Applicants sought for Chair of
Southern Health and Social Care Trust

This week the Department of Health has announced that it is seeking
applicants for the role of Chair of the Board of the Southern Health and
Social Care Trust.
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